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The past few weeks have been tough; with another police-involved shooting and the
passing of Chadwick Boseman, it's been hard to concentrate.

Talking with educators and their transition back to school continues to serve as a
source of inspiration for Profound Gentlemen. Our Gentlemen, a North Carolina
Community Builder, Darryl Bradshaw, is using creative tools to make the virtual
learning experience engaging for his scholars.

For this Back to School season, we planned a unique way to celebrate and honor
educators by hosting a series of virtual workshops for educators and a "Back to
Class" Wine Tasting Series for our community.
 
The Back to Class Wine and Tasting Series is a one-hour event where you will have
an opportunity to wine with a purpose. With the guidance of a sommelier, you will
have an opportunity to taste and learn the history of four historic and exclusive
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wines. Before the event, we will send you a wine set, some wine tasting information
cards, and a small gift to enhance the virtual wine tasting experience. More
importantly, you will hear stories from PG educators about their experience and
impact on education and the community. 
 
There will be several dates and times that you can select during this series.  
 
 The extended the deadline to purchase your slot to participate in a virtual
tasting session to Thursday, September 10th!  This deadline is only if you want
to participate in a wine tasting session. You can purchase boxes of wine up
until October 23rd. 
 
If you want to join us, please register here: https://prpwine.com
/IndvItem.asp?InventoryID=26009

I look to see you soon!

 

QUESTIONS? 

For more information about the event, sponsorship opportunities or to schedule a private Back to
Class event, please contact Leah Rapley at Leah@profoundgentlemen.org. 
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Yes, I'm excited to participate!!!
No, but I can make a contribution.
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Connected to Microsoft Exchange
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